
RFP Engineering Services for the Reconstruction of Leckie Lane 
 
Contract No. PW-2021-03 RFP Engineering Services for the Reconstruction of Leckie Lane 
Township of McNab/Braeside 
Closing: Tuesday February 16, 2021 at 2:00:00pm 

 
Requirement: 
The Corporation of the Township of McNab/Braeside is seeking the services of a consulting 
engineering firm to carry out all pre-requisite studies, geotechnical and detailed design 
necessary for the rehabilitation/reconstruction of Leckie Lane. 
 
Inquiries: 
All inquiries regarding this Request for Proposal (RFP) are to be directed to the Township 
specified herein. Inquiries must be received in writing (e-mail) no later than 2:00 P.M. local time, 
Tuesday February 9, 2021.  All inquiries received, and the answers as provided by the 
Township will be provided to all Proponents by way of written addendum, no later than Thursday 
February 11, 2021.  
 
This Request for Proposals document is only available in electronic format from the Township.  
Consultants are to contact the undersigned to register for addendums and obtain the RFP 
documents.  
 
All proposals are to be submitted electronically to the Township as outlined the RFP 
document.  The Proposals MUST be received NO LATER than 2:00:00 P.M. local time, 
Tuesday February 16, 2021. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Ryan Frew, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
Tel: (613) 623-5756 Ext: 227 
Fax: (613) 623-9138 
E-mail: rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com 
 
All information submitted in response to this RFP is subject to the provisions of the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 


